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 Greetings beloved brothers. We thank God for giving us the opportunity to 

meet again by this means.  

RETURN. We are happy for the return to Venezuela and the church in 

Maturín of the Vargas-Marcano family (Julio, Rosimar and their two 

children), who two years ago had gone to Ecuador because of the crisis in the 

country, thus depriving them of service and talent of our brother Julio to the 

work of God in Maturín. We thank God for the return of this beloved family.         

TRAINING. We continue to work in the training of brothers in the church in 

South Maturín to teach the Bible and direction of songs, the Lord's supper and 

services in general.  

 BAPTISMS. On the 24th they were baptized for the forgiveness of their sins 

Leny González (50) and Josué López (16). After hearing the gospel in Bible 

classes and visiting several meetings of the church Leny and his son Joshua 

made the decision to become Christians. Leny is also Diego's mother, the 

young man who was baptized last month. We glorify God for the salvation of 

these souls.  

 

 

  

 

Our new brethren: 

 



 
 

 

EVANGELISM. We continue to follow up and study the Bible with other 

candidates to bring them to faith in Christ. 

 

So far this newsletter. We pray your prayers for our 

new brothers. 

My permanent gratitude for your participation with 

me in the gospel, for your prayers and for the 

complete restoration of this server and the work we 

do here and of course we continue to pray for each 

other. 

In the love of Christ, 

                       Antonio and family. 

 

 P.S. Please continue to pray for Venezuela. 

From left to right: Leny, Josué y Diego. Our 

new brethren in Christ. 


